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Dear parents and carers, 

 
Important Information about starting Lowton Church of England High School 
 
I am delighted that your child will be coming to our school in September.  This is an exciting time for them, 
for you and for us as they start their secondary school career. I hope that at Lowton, they will enjoy their 
learning, build lasting memories and achieve their personal best. 
 
We know that a child’s success is most likely when all of us work closely together in partnership.  We will 
be holding a welcome meeting for parents and their children who are joining the school, on Monday 7th 
July at 5.30pm in school.  Please aim to arrive for 5.15pm so that we can start on time at 5.30pm. 
 
On this evening, there will be a chance to meet and hear from a range of staff that your child, and you as 
parents, will have regular contact with. It is usually a very busy event so please be aware that places are 
limited to 3 seats per family.  
 
In addition, we will be having two full days in school on Wednesday 27th August and Thursday 28th August 
9.00 am – 3.00 pm each day, to help settle your child into secondary school life.  We expect all students to 
attend these two important days.   Experience has shown us how well these two days pay off as part of 
settling in. 
 
On these two days, it will only be the new Year 7 in school so that they get a strong chance to familiarise 
themselves with the school site, meet teachers and start forging new friendships within their year group. 
 
You can already access a lot of information about school, including uniform and equipment via the school 
website.  The link to the most relevant pages is here: 
https://www.lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk/students/transition 
 
You can also get a strong sense of life in school by following our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/LowtonCofEHigh 
 
I look forward to seeing you and your child in the next few weeks. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Jane Galbraith 
Headteacher 

 

 

If you wish to attend the Welcome meeting in July, and book a place on the Induction Days in August for 
your child, please click here and complete this form: https://forms.office.com/e/q6tR93vkkv 
 
If you cannot complete the form on-line, please contact Mrs Orr – Admissions Manager – on 
01942767040 

https://www.lowtonhs.wigan.sch.uk/students/transition
https://forms.office.com/e/q6tR93vkkv

